
 
PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF MITCHELL COUNTY, IOWA 

Tuesday, June 16, 2009

The Board of Supervisors of Mitchell County and Worth County convened at 1:00 p.m. at the Mitchell County BOS 
office. Present from Worth County were: Supervisors Dennis May, Jeff Creger, David Haugen. 

The Boards proceeded to conduct interviews for the Worth/Mitchell County Assistant Engineer position.  Three 
applicants were interviewed. After the interviews were completed County Engineer Jim Hyde joined the meeting. 
Reviewed the interviews and discussed a salary and benefit package. After further discussion, motion by Voaklander, 
second by Haugen to offer the position to Richard Brumm at a beginning salary of $65,000 and the benefit package to 
follow the Worth County plan with the salary to be reviewed in 180 days. Roll call vote: all ayes.

Joint meeting adjourned at 3:58 p.m.

                                                                                                                                                          

Kay Clark - Worth County Auditor     Dennis May – Chair Board of Supervisors


